
Dear all, 

Here is my monthly letter as a delegate for the Environment and Sustainable development at Onc-
Pat. I previously informed you that we could save energy by changing the temperature of the ultra-
low temp, ULT, freezers from -80 to -70. This proposal has been now discussed centrally at 
Bioclinicum and got green light. The group leaders will shortly receive a survey to join this initiative. 
Here are the publications on this subject Resources - International Laboratory Freezer Challenge. 

Defrosting – 80 freezers 

Two ULT freezers, 6F and 6E, have been defrosted in March. The procedure is straightforward and safe.  
Please, contact katja.pokrovskaja@ki.se to decide when you want to defrost your ULT freezer  

News from KI climate strategy 

Check out what the chair of KI has to say about it! 

Reducing carbon dioxide emissions from travel, an important goal in KI's climate strategy | Karolinska 
Institutet Nyheter 

ACTION PLAN FOR oncpat/theme cancer 2021-2022 

For the next two weeks we will be writing an Action Plan for Sustainable development for the next 
year. The plan will be then included in the Work environment yearly plan. We would appreciate any 
ideas and suggestions! 

Our motto: We can make a difference! 

 

 

I’ll be back!  

Katja 

 

 

 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.freezerchallenge.org%2Fresources.html&data=04%7C01%7Ckatja.pokrovskaja%40ki.se%7Cc995fa3420d74d5d706508d8dd697519%7Cbff7eef1cf4b4f32be3da1dda043c05d%7C0%7C0%7C637502792295153033%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=7vvvK5Mai%2BmcyCNtTy1%2B%2BbgN%2BqkKnHMNZ9l0SPejIIM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:katja.pokrovskaja@ki.se
https://news.ki.se/reducing-carbon-dioxide-emissions-from-travel-an-important-goal-in-kis-climate-strategy
https://news.ki.se/reducing-carbon-dioxide-emissions-from-travel-an-important-goal-in-kis-climate-strategy

